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Volume #2                                       Issue #12 

SLATTERY REFLECTIONS

 

This newsletter is interactive while online, all links will work & sometimes open a new screen. 
To print in full color, set your printer for "Print Backgrounds". To print in B & W, just print page. 

You can print each page separately, the page number is at top right of page. 
Officers & members wishing to post in the newsletter, please send info to Pete Gallo.

INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS FOR 2014-15 OCTOBER 1, 2014 

Come join Commandant Keith Butler as he presents the Gavel and turns over Command of the
Detachment to newly elected Commandant Bob Beck. There will be a short meeting, then the installation
of officers. Light refreshments will be served following the meeting. Meeting starts @ 1900.

The following  elected  & appointed officers will be installed: 
Bob Beck, Commandant 
Jim Wisecup, Senior Vice Commandant 
Jimmy Heien, Junior Vice Commandant 
Bob Stalzer, Judge Advocate 
Steve Bliss Paymaster/Adjutant 
Dan Danzi, Chaplain

SLATTERY DETACHMENT MEMBERS WELCOME OUR NEWLY INSTALLED OFFICERS !!

www.marinescare.org ~ * ~ www.mclslatterydet.org 
Feel free to forward the newsletter & web site address's to those on your contact list
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Detachment regular meetings are held  at 1930 the 1st Wednesday of the month. Location:  American Legion  Post 155 home, Legion
Place Whippany NJ  07981 P# 973-884-2494

2014 Schedule
Oct 1st - Meeting starts 1900  - Installation of officers.

Oct 11th - VA Hospital  Bi Monthly  Detachment Coffee Social at Lyons Campus for the Community Care Center Veteran patients.  0900-
0915 meet at Whippany American Legion Post 155 home we car pool & leave the Legion at 0930

Nov 5th - Meeting starts 1930 Post 155 Legion home Whippany

Nov 10th - 239th Birthday Marine Corps.

Nov 11th - Veterans Day ceremony meet 1030 Post 155 Legion home

Dec 3rd - Meeting starts 1930 Post 155 Legion home Whippany

2015 Schedule
Jan 7th - Holiday Social  Night starts 1900  followed by a hot buffet dinner - $20:00 per member & guest(s)

Feb 4th - Regular meeting

Mar 4th - Regular meeting

Apr 1st -  Regular meeting

Apr 14 - Flag retirement Ceremony commences at dusk,  American Legion Post 155 home

May 6th - Regular  meeting

May 23th - Flag placement a Veterans grave sites Gate of Heaven Cemetery East Hanover NJ Assemble 0800 at Post 155 home. more
details to follow

May 25th -  Hanover Twp Veterans Alliance Memorial Day Parade  full details will be posted

Jun 3rd -   Regular meeting 

Jul 1st-  Regular meeting 

Jul 23rd - 9th Annual LCPL Chris Cosgrove III Golf Outing, Picatinny Arsenal 

Aug 1st -  Regular meeting - Nomination of officers

Sept 2nd - Regular meeting election of officers

Oct 7th - Regular meeting & Installation of officers Meeting Starts at 1900: 

Nov 4th - Regular meeting

Nov 10th - Marine Corps 240th Birthday - Location of Birthday Ball will be posted

Dec 2nd -  Regular meeting

DETACHMENT MEMBERS THANK COMMANDANT KEITH BUTLER 

The Detachment Members wish to express their sincere thanks & gratitude to
Commandant Keith Butler for his tireless effort, hard work,leadership & the countless
hours that it takes to do a Job Well Done. A big Hug & thanks goes out to his family,
Monica his wife & daughters for their support & understanding. We thank you Ladies.

LCPL Robert J Slattery Detachment Members... "Keith: We all say THANK YOU!"
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Member Father Mike Hanly retires as Pastor of "Our Lady of the Lake Catholic Church
Verona" Beloved Pastor from 1994-2014 

Sunday August 24,2014: Detachment members, their
wives and parishioners attended Father Mike's
Retirement Mass. During a reception that followed the
Mass, on behalf of the Slattery Detachment, members 
Charlene Cosgrove Bowie, Bob Stalzer, Keith Butler,
Jimmy Heien, Tom Miller, Pete Gallo, Dominick
Monaco, Mario (Gunny) Monaco presented Father
Mike with a specially made one-of-a- kind blanket
featuring a religious motif along with the ever popular
framed "Boots" print by Detachment Artist Tom Miller.

Over the past  several years Father Mike has made
multiple monthly visits to our Wounded Warriors & their
families at Walter Reed National Military Hospital,
Bethesda, MD.

Father Mike is a very active member and a great
supporter of the Marines Care Foundation Inc., Marine
Rose program and Marine Veterans Appreciation Day
barbecue  prepared & served by the parents, faculty, &
students of Our Lady of the Lake School.

Father Mike... We wish you good health in your
retirement. 

Thanks & Semper Fi
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DETACHMENT HOLDS 1ST MARINE ROSE COLLECTION
AT LAKE HOPATCONG PATHMARK 

We had a great outing on Saturday August 29, 2014 for the Marine Rose Program Collection at the
Pathmark in Lake Hopatcong on Route 15. This was our first time collecting at this location. We collected a
total of $1,009.45 in Donations!!! First off I want to thank the Pathmark customers who provided the
donations, for their support. I also want to thank the Manager of this Pathmark Store; Graham "Cracker"
Norman, who said he started working at the store in the 70's and came full circle and now Manages this
location.

I also want to thank all the volunteers who showed up in force to help collect the donations. Especially,
members of the PFC Jeffery S. Patterson Detachment 747, Sussex County Marine Corps League. This
was a joint collection event between our two Detachments and they showed up in force To provide
support!!! We will divide the proceeds with them. Arriving promptly at 0900 Hours to setup for the event
and member Tom Miller had already arrived, coordinated with the Store Manager and was standing
outside when I pulled up. Thank you Tom!!! In total we had 9 volunteers who were present for most of the
day from 1000 Hours until about 1600 Hours. Volunteers from the Patterson Detachment include
Quartermaster Ken Eschenback, Bob Levday, Bob Benson, Dorothy Aimes. Joining member Tom Miller
from the Slattery Detachment, were Members Monika Flaherty, Jim Wisecup, Commandant Keith Butler
and his wife; future 206 Associate Member, Monica Butler.

Keith Butler Commandant
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Attention All Members:
"YOUR SUPPORT & PARTICIPATION IS NEEDED

for 2014 BIRTHDAY BALL AD BOOK FUNDRAISER" 

 Just to remind you the proceeds from this ad book is the only fundraiser that maintains the  yearly
administrative & related costs of  operating Your Detachment. so we ask you to take an ad to wish your
fellow Marines, Happy Birthday, you can go a step further and get an ad from your company, service
organization, club, where you shop, or business you support. Print some copies and distribute them make
this a great year. See Page 5 for copy.

Thanks for your anticipated support. Jim Heien, Ad Book Chairman  

Proud Marine Dad Vince Setineri Attends Detachment Meeting 

September 3, 2014, Vince Setineri after speaking
about his son Marine Pfc. Vincent Setineri who is
expected home in a few days from Afghanistan.

Keith Butler, Commandant presents Beth & Vince with
a framed "Boots" print by Tom Miller

BEWARE OF PHONE SCAMS 
September 9, 2014:  A Police officer saves man from phone scam as reported in the Daily Record. the officer was familiar with the recent
trend in scams where victims received a  phone call with the caller claiming to be from the IRS or utility company and demanding the victim
make an immediate payment via MoneyPak or face charges or loss of services. Victims have been reported earlier this year in Long Hill,
Hanover,Randolph, Madison and Hopatcong.The Police advise the public to be alert & wary of suspicious calls.

JCP&L reports: If a customer receives a call from someone demanding payment of their electric bill by using a Green Dot card they are
being scammed and should report it immediately to local authorities. JCP&L does not endorse the use of Green Dot cards as a bill
payment method.. 

North Jersey Marines Marine Corps Birthday Luncheon 

Friday November 7,2014, the Madison Hotel On Convent Road Morristown NJ 07960.

Contact Col Dick Walters  908-832 -5303 
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2014 Ad Book Form 
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